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Respiratory Virus Guidance for Students  

On March 1, 2024, the CDC updated its guidance on respiratory viruses including COVID-19, the 

flu, and RSV.  The University has updated its COVID-19 protocols to reflect this new guidance. 

 

Prevention Steps and Strategies 
The CDC provides the following recommendations on core prevention steps and strategies: 

¶ Stay up to date with vaccination to protect against serious illness, hospitalization, and 
death. This 
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